
Do you love to sing but have not had the opportunity to 
join a local choir? Well, today is your opportunity! 

SINGERS WANTED 

New Gainesville SDA church is looking for community members 
who are interested in singing for our Good Friday program on 

Friday, March 30th @ 7:00 PM 

 

If interested, please come to our weekly rehearsals 
starting on Friday, March 2nd @ 7:00 PM 

 

Rehearsal Location:  
New Gainesville Church, 1813 Floyd Road, 

Gainesville, Georgia 

 

If you have any questions, please contact:  

Crystal Toombs @ 678-359-2117 


